
    
    


Christ Central 

exists to make and grow followers 

of Jesus through Worship, 
Community and Service

Proverbs 29:18...”Where there is 
no VISION, my people perish”

First Time Here?  
We are honored to have you with us today. Please fill out a guest registration 
card and drop it in the  collection plate or take it to our Guest Services kiosk 
in the foyer. As a Thank you for worshipping with us, we also have a small  
gift at Guest Services for our new visitors.  We hope to see you again soon! 

Open Communion…  
If you are a visitor, 
we invite you to 
join us as we 
observe 
communion each 

week. Take the bread and wine 
as it is passed. Take the bread 
and hold onto the wine…we 
will take the wine together.

Sermon Notes 

February 17, 2019 
 Welcome! 

We are a church that seeks to honor God, follow Jesus Christ, and live by 
the Spirit. We want to share with others the joy we have found. Group life 
is core to the life of Central. Here we experience and give love, support 
and care for each other. It is also where we witness spiritual 
transformation of lives. No matter where your interests and talents lie, you 
will find opportunities to grow spiritually and to serve others.

2010 N. Cocoa Blvd. 
Cocoa, FL 32922 

Phone 
Office: 636-7671 

E-Mail 
christcentral51@gmail.com 

Web  
www.cocoachurch.org 

Live Streaming 
 Sunday at 10:15 AM 

  Bible Class   
9:00-9:45 AM 
Meet & Greet  

 Coffee/Doughnuts  

Pastor 
Don Adkins 

Music Ministry 
Chris Givens 

Children’s Ministry 
Chris Givens  

Finance Secretary 
Terri Bowen  

Elders 
Mick Anderson 

Carl Russell 
   Ken Denny 
           Richard Thomas 

      Want to be part of the Christ Central family? It’s Easy!!!  
Central 101 is our introduction class for people considering membership at Christ 
Central. Over a four week period you will learn about our Central family and have 
an opportunity to get all your questions answered.  Sign up at guest services 
or call the church office at 636-7671. 
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You're Giving Matters 
February Weekly Offering

February 3      	$ 4,303 
February 10    	$ 4,679 
February 17    	$ 
February 24	 $


Our children’s 
worship 
program is 
conducted every 
Sunday during 

our worship assembly. It is especially 
designed for children 4 to 12 years 
old. If you desire, have your child 
follow the other children upstairs just 
prior to start of the sermon.

Prayer Request Line 

Carol Schoenmann 321-626-8614                        
If you would like your prayer requests read 

during our worship service stop by the 
prayer request table in the foyer.

News & Notes For the Children 

Mick Anderson is the Elder on call 
for the month of February.  You can 
reach Mick @ 321-272-8665

We celebrate everyone’s birthday 
on the 2nd Wednesday of each 
month with cake & ice cream. If 
you are new to Central, please 
stop by Guest Services to pick up 
the membership information 
packet. Fill it out and return it to 
either Gayle Anderson or Brenda 
Adkins. Your information will be 
added to our church data base.

February Birthdays
Karen Morrell           February 13
James Hunt           February 17
Don Schoenmann          February 29

               

Upcoming Events 
Adventure IN Missions 

If you would like to help  
Ashley Adkins in AIM, and in 
her mission work in Brazil, 
send your check to: 


Sun Valley Christian Church

4825 Barna Avenue

Titusville, Fl. 32780 


You can send some amount 
each month or you can help 

with a one time amount to her.  
Both are very much 

appreciated.
During Worship there is  an 
attended nursery downstairs .in 
room B-7 for infants  

and children up to 

4 years of age. 

Our ushers will be 

glad to assist you in                  
finding the correct room.


February 
22nd 

6:00 PM

Food, Fun


Count Down to our big “50”s 
Event” is on!! 

 Only 5 days away!!!  
Family, today is the last day to sign 
up to attend the party!! Margaret 
Russell & Janie Denny will be 
preparing our food for the banquet 
and they need to know how many 
people to plan for. So, make their job 
a little easier by cooperating.  If you 
plan on attending the party, sign up 
and pay your $5.00 per person. You 
can do this at Guest Services.  Gayle 
Anderson is just waiting to take your 
money!!! 

The theme for the party is the 50”s, 
so come dressed in your 50’s best 
and be prepared for the surprise 

entertainment. You do not want to 
miss this!


              Family, recently we have

                been printing monthly

               birthdays in the

             bulletin. If your birthday 
has not shown up in the bulletin 
there is a reason. Your information 
is incomplete in the church data 
base. Stop by Guest Services and 
check the birthday list. If your 
name is not on the list stop by 
Guest Services to update your 
info.  Also, if you are not receiving 
the robo calls or emails from the 
church then we do not have your 
correct phone number or email. 
Stop by Guest services to update 
your member information. 

New Address: As you know, Tyler 
Smith left for booth camp the first week 
of January. We now have an address for 
him. Send Tyler a note of encouragement 
to:            
                   Smith Tyler D.

Ship 07 Division 148
Recruit training command

3405 Sailor Drive
Great Lakes, Il 60088-3401 

                      Our next opportunity 

                               to host 

                       Family Promise 

                      is March 10-17, 2019.  
We will need volunteers to be

over-night  hosts, prepare & serve 
evening meals and donations of 
breakfast/lunch items. Sign up 
sheets are located at Guest 
Services. See Mick or Gayle 
Anderson if you have questions 
about how you can serve. Thank 
you family! 

 Save these dates for future Family 
Promise Weeks: 

June 30-July 7

September 20-October 6


December 1-8



